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HB 1964

Aloha Kakou,

SUPPORT

The Kanaka Council Moku 0 Keawe strongly supports HB 1964. Decisions made by the Kanaka Maoli
community is vital to the protection of our Kupuna Iwi. Members of the Kanaka Council Moku 0 Keawe
are prepared to take the responsibility of caring for our Kupuna Iwi with utmost respect and honor.

Mahalo nui loa,
Kale Gumapac
Alaka'i




